
ATTENTION PARENTS/GUARDIANS: 

Wondering what your child’s options are for Secondary School? 

Want to know more about the variety of courses and programs that the 
Coquitlam School District has to offer? 

Want to learn more about courses and programs that might be the ‘best fit’ for 
your child’s learning style, gifts and talents? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come to Citadel’s Info Night for Parents/Guardians:  

An Intro to Secondary Program Options in the Coquitlam School District 

WHO:  Parents/Guardians (students will be receiving a presentation in class 
early that day) 

WHEN:  TUESDAY, January 6, 2015, at 7:00pm 

WHERE:  Citadel Library 

WHY:  Though most student do go to their feeder schools, education is changing, and each year 
provides more unique opportunities through various courses and programs to meet different 
students’ needs.  I hope to provide you with a simple and brief overview of current specialty 
programs and courses. There will be time for questions after the half hour presentation.  Of 
course, the district website is the most comprehensive resource for parents/guardians wanting to 
look into programs for their child; I merely hope to give you a starting point.  
 
The district website: http://www.sd43.bc.ca. Be sure to contact individual schools/programs for further 
information.   

http://www.sd43.bc.ca/

